
The business function of Bury Grammar School is integral to educational 
success. We are committed to overseeing the School in a financially astute 
way which is respectful of the fact that our parents work hard to send 
their children to BGS. We are committed to maintaining fees at as low a 
level as possible while preserving a high quality educational offering and 
will continue to develop non-fee income through business opportunity. 
We will review the role of scholarships and build on the success of our 
fund-raising initiatives for  bursaries. Widening access to BGS through 
our bursary programme so that as many young people as possible in 
the local area can benefit from a grammar school education remains a 
key aim for the School – this altruistic approach is in keeping with our 
traditions and founders’ values.

Sustainability is central to Bury Grammar School’s success. We wish 
to play a proactive role in supporting the development of the local 
community and environment, develop our work as an award-winning 
eco-school and support pupils and colleagues to hone the skills 
needed to enjoy long and successful careers. Ensuring the longevity of 
the School through wise leadership, governance and innovation will 
also be key.

The good reputation of Bury Grammar School is not in doubt: its illustrious history is well known, and our plans 
for the future are ambitious and optimistic ones which pay due respect to our traditions. Pupils and staff past, 
current and present benefit in all sorts of ways form their association with a school of standing. As we move on 
from our 450th year, we will continue to celebrate the School’s history and lead regional and national projects to 
cement Bury Grammar School’s reputation as one of the leading schools in the UK.

An excellent school needs excellent leadership. Over the past three years, more than fifty colleagues have had 
leadership training at BGS and the effects on the school and on those colleagues’ careers have been tremendous. We 
recognise that nimble, astute, courageous and forward-looking leadership and governance with integrity at their 
heart are needed now more than ever; our leadership teams – comprised of both teachers and support staff - are 
committed to enhancing our skills and being open and ready for the challenges and opportunities presented by the 
2020s.


